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                                                       19th March 2021  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been wonderful to have the children back in school with us for the past two weeks. 

I am writing to let you know that we will have a phone call Teacher/Parent Consultations regarding 

the children’s return to school, as consultations were unable to go ahead as usual before half term. 

This will be a 10 minute time slot within your selected hour (as we did during lockdown). This is an 

opportunity for you to discuss how your child has settled back into their class. Please note that the 

call will come from a withheld number and teachers will have to keep tightly to this schedule.  

The dates are as follows: 

Reception: Wednesday 24th March  

Year 1: Tuesday 30th March   

Year 2: Thursday 25th March   

Year 3: Wednesday 24th March   

Year 4: Wednesday 31st March  

Year 5: Wednesday 31st March  

Year 6: Wednesday 31st March  

Please note that due to the current restrictions, we cannot provide face to face meetings and 

therefore meetings will take place by telephone as recommended by the Local Authority.    

Reception Parents - please click here to advise us of your time preference by the end of the day on  

Monday 22nd March. 

Year 3 Parents – Please click here to advise us of your time preference by the end of the day on 

Monday 22nd March. 

Please complete one form per child if there are a number of siblings in school. 

Please note – whilst we will make every effort to accommodate everyone, we cannot guarantee that 

you will be allocated your preferred time. If this is the case, we will be in touch to let you know and 

to offer an alternative date (and/or time), which may be after half-term. 

We will text you on Monday with the link to book for Years 1, 2, 4, 5 & 6 and ASD Base. 

Nursery: These parent/teacher consultations will be scheduled for after the Easter holidays. 

Regards, 

Mrs Hannaway and the Gig Mill Team 

 

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together we care, together we succeed 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JQcD1h1F0UmdDPalD38XH-8f4tHcXkxAp__0e1CQ5w9URTUwU0pJVTBHQjJGOVkxSjM0MVMyTzRJQS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JQcD1h1F0UmdDPalD38XH-8f4tHcXkxAp__0e1CQ5w9UN1FMT1E0VEYwR0czU0tVWkNBVjY2M0xIUy4u

